
Chelan County Snow Season Safety 
The snowy season is upon us!   
We contacted Chelan County regarding snow removal.  https://www.co.chelan.wa.us/public-works/pages/road-
maintenance 

1. Per the County, Bennett Road is a PRIMARY road and will be plowed as priority. 
2. Manzanita Drive is a COUNTY RD and will be plowed as resources allow.  Typically, early in the morning and by a 

smaller truck.  Many of you may have seen this activity already this season… 
3. The 3 streets named after apples; Honeycrisp, Jonagold and Pippin lanes share the responsibility for safe access 

for essential services and emergency vehicles to access their property. 
4. For you, your family and the general community’s safety (Deliveries) it is recommended that you keep your 

driveway and sidewalk cleared of heavy snow and ice buildup. 
5. Help the county plows by retrieving any trash cans and by not leaving vehicles parked in the street – these 

obstacles hinder their ability to effectively provide snow removal services to our community.  

 

Alerts for Chelan County: 
https://public.alertsense.com/SignUp/?regionid=1184 

Snow removal resources: 
Sam Arnott – 425-760-2142, email:  samarnott.business@yahoo.com 

Monarca’s Landscaping – 310-654-9986 

Tony’s Landscaping – 509-393-3962 
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